Invitation to AIESEC Week and the
Financial Literacy and IT Forum

What differentiates you from the normal university student? AIESEC comes to you through
AIESEC week, 18th to 21st May, 2015 where you will get to learn all the exchange opportunities
available to you as a student and also here about students and the impact it made on their lives.

We shall sum it up with our Financial Literacy and IT forum (FLIT) on May 22, 2015, where
powerful speakers from the business world and IT market spaces deliver talks to make you aware
of the various opportunities and skills needed to be effective. Come and acquire the knowledge,
the truths and the experiences of those who have gone through what it takes to be successful.

Be interactive and create the platform for your ambitions to come to life.. "There is always a way

to catch your dreams without falling asleep.” It all depends on you. Bring your friends, your
families and acquaintances to the 2015 edition of FLIT FORUM at the University of Nairobi,

844 building.

From 9am to 3pm. Advance tickets going for 200/=. Bring 10 friends and get a free ticket!

To buy tickets call 0700291341





